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Filing Location Change for Certain Forms I-765

Release Date : 01/08/2021

On Jan. 8, we adjusted the filing location for certain foreign students filing Form I-765, Application for

Employment Authorization. Please review our Direct Filing Addresses for Form I-765 page to see where you

should file your application.

Last Reviewed/Updated: 01/08/2021

USCIS Response to Coronavirus 2019 (COVID-19)

AILA Doc. No. 21011231. (Posted 1/12/21)

https://www.uscis.gov/
https://www.uscis.gov/news
https://www.uscis.gov/news/alerts
https://www.uscis.gov/i-765
https://www.uscis.gov/i-765-addresses
https://www.uscis.gov/about-us/uscis-response-to-covid-19
https://www.uscis.gov/



